
 

 

 

Board Member Training 
December 3, 2020 

 

The NMSBA and CES are pleased to 
announce the first session of the Board 
Leadership Program for the 2020-2021 
School Year.  Each virtual session provides 
an opportunity to hear from Master Board 
members and to interact and share ideas 
with fellow Board members. 
 
The focus of the first session includes: 
 
Board Roles and Responsibilities:   
Review and Lessons Learned.  
Both new and veteran board members will have 
an opportunity to review the roles and 
responsibilities of Board members in this new 
virtual environment.  Participants will have an 
opportunity to share lessons learned and discuss 
opportunities for changes in our schools. 
 
Norms:  The “What, Why and How” of setting 
Norms.  Master Board members will share their 
experiences in creating norms for their districts 
and how it impacts the work of the Board. 
 
Finding Balance:  The work of a School Board 
member is never done!  Master Board members 
will share the challenges of finding balance and 
strategies for achieving balance in their lives. 

 
Contact info: 

Dr. Gloria Rendón 
505-699-4699 

  gorendon@gmail.com 
and 

Evan Grasser 
806-341-2699 

 evanmargaretsmith@gmail.com 

 

 
Presenters Include: 

Dr. Hugh Prather, Dr. Gloria Rendón, Evan 
Grasser and Various Master Board 

Members! 
 

 
You are invited to a Zoom meeting! 

December 3, 2020 1:00-4:00 PM  
 

Conference Registration is necessary 
http://www.nmsba.org/wp-

content/uploads/2016/10/2020-Annual-
Convention-Registration-Form.pdf 

 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation 
email containing information about joining the 

meeting. 
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